
From: Kristen.Cardwell@met.police.uk   
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 9:57 AM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Cc: Nicole.Sondh@met.police.uk; Inman Ian: H&F 
Subject: RE: Representation - Chicken Cottage, 82 North End Road 
 
Hi Lorna, 
 
I have just returned from a period of leave and we haven’t heard anything back from the applicant 
regarding and further proposals. We will not be withdrawing our rep. 
 
All is great with me thanks, 
 
All the best, 
 
Kris.  
 
Kris Cardwell 
Police Constable 3286AW 
Licensing Officer - Hammersmith and Fulham (Central West BCU) 
Metropolitan Police Service  
 


